
 

 
 

Grand Commandery of Idaho 
 

Virtual Christmas Observance 
 

Friday, December 18, 2020  

7:30 p.m. Mountain Time 

6:30 p.m. Pacific Time 

 

Via Zoom 

 

Sir Knights and Friends: join us for a virtual statewide Christmas 

Observance via Zoom to celebrate the birth of our Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ!  The event is free and open to all Sir Knights, their 

families, friends, and all who wish to join us to honor Jesus with a 

traditional Christmas Observance program in this unique time. 

 

To register, contact the Grand Recorder, Norman C. Lane, KCT, at 

grndyri1@gmail.com and we will make sure you get the link to join 

in. 
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Merry Christmas! 

 

Sir Knights, we have made it to December and 2020 is almost behind 

us.  This is a traditional time to pause and reflect on the past year and to 

give thanks for the many and varied blessings which we have received 

throughout the year.  While this year has been a unique challenge for us 

as a people, if we stop and reflect, we can all still point to the good that 

has happened in our lives this year.  Be sure to give thanks to our Father 

in Heaven for those blessings and gifts. 

 

As we move into the Christmas season, it is important to remember the 

reason for this Season, and to make sure that in the rush of tinsel, 

Hallmark movies, gifts, and goodies that we stop and remember the 

great gift that God gave to us in the form of Jesus.  All have the 

opportunity for eternal life through the sacrifice of Jesus.  Pause a bit, 

re-read the story as told in the Holy Bible.  Make sure to gather (safely) 

with family and others to join in worship and say a prayer of thanks to 

God for all that we have been given and for aid and wisdom to solve the 

challenges we face. 

 

I hope that all of you are doing well this Christmas Season.  May God 

continue to bless all of you and your families! 

 

Merry Christmas, all! 

 

Jeremy C. Vaughn 

Grand Commander 
 

 


